Board of Trustees Policy Committee Meeting — December 8, 2021

The Board of Trustees of Joliet School District No. 7 held a special meeting on December 8, 2021, at 6:00 p.m.
in the Joliet School Library. Board Members present were Melvin Stene, Kathy Grewell, and Dawn Blain. Also
present were Allison Evertz, Superintendent, and Felicia Smith, District Clerk/Business Manager. Guests
included Riley Killion and Brandy Feller.

The meeting began at 6:00 p.m. The committee discussed the current structure of the Board of Trustees. The
Committee deciding to recommend that the Board increase the number of trustees to seven at the next
regularly scheduled Board meeting. The meeting concluded at 6:12 p.m.
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